
As a resident of 6 Francis Street Dee Why, I oppose the planned development for the New Baptist Church. The 
planned development is a massive over development of the site. I am concerned at the height of the proposed 
tower(s), the number of units proposed, the impact on the local street parking and the increase in vehicle 
traffic. Further, the district view from my unit balcony will be negatively impacted. The noise from the 
development would also be unacceptable. Francis Street is already a very busy street and this proposal will only 
make it more so. 
Please, I ask the NB Council to refuse this over development.

Sincerely

Robert Blanchfield
9/6 Francis St
Dee Why 
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